
Senior Portrait Information for Yearbook 
 
September 1, 2020 
 
Dear Jackson HS Seniors, 
 
Congratulations! The start of the 2021 school year is off to a very different start. However, the 
yearbook team will do their best to feature the senior portraits as they have in the past. The 
senior portraits and quotes are both due on Friday, October 30. 
 
In order for the senior section to be consistent, attractive and professional, the following 
portrait guidelines should be shared with your photographer. 
 
Print size: 2” W x 3” H wallet size), vertical (portrait) orientation. 
No gag photos or selfies and no studio names or watermarks. 
 
Unfortunately, there will not be Dorian ASB photos this year, so if you do not submit a senior 
portrait, you will not be featured in the yearbook. We would like to have as much participation 
as possible, so spread the word with your fellow classmates. Many smart phone cameras can 
take quality images, so that may be an option also. 
 
Please submit a jpeg copy of your senior portrait via email to jacksonhsseniors@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Your 2020-2021 JHS Yearbook Editors 
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